
Association President’s Message:  
September 14, 2017  
Dear AC-119 Associates:  
Greetings from NJ. September flying by and we are 2weeks away from our Dayton, OH Reunion XVIII. This is a SHORT 
FLASH, focused on some Web site/reunion registration issues, and the latest “Who’s Coming” list of attendees. At this 
time, we may exceed 250 participants at the Saturday evening banquet! I have been working closely with Ron Julian 
(Lead Reunion Coordinator) in order to verify SO MANY details for this five day event. I’m pleased to report that again this 
year, we have a good number of “first timers”. Further, with some consideration of time/scheduling, the Reunion Planning 
Team has extended the registration DEADLINE to Sept. 16 (added one week). Here are three specific reminders:  
1. After some recent Facebook discussion as a reminder, you may now dress casual (neatly) at the Banquet, if you prefer. 
There will be lots of Party Suits, and I’m sure sharp troops in civvies.  

2. For reunion returnees, to please BRING your AC-119 name tag lanyards with you.  

3. Don’t forget to pack and bring special items for the auction. This is an important part of our reunion, and helps keep our 
bank account healthy.  
 
Be safe out there.  
Mike Drzyzga, Association President 


